
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: Donna Oberg 
From: Elizabeth Janowiak 
Date: March 3rd, 2015 
Re: Tech Plan Purchase 

 
Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the March 9th, 2015 meeting.   

 
The Technology Staff are continuing to implement the components of Technology 
Capital Outlay Plan previously approved by the Board of Education.  One component is 
to replace the more than four year old portable computers used by our teachers.  These 
older district computers are no longer under warranty and cannot support the applications 
that teachers need to use on a regular basis.  These older devices will be reallocated to 
less intensive areas for continued use, maintained to be used as spares or for substitute 
teachers, or broken down to be used for replacement parts.    
 
In order to provide our teachers functioning portable computer equipment the following 
HP tablets will be purchased using the IL State Contract pricing.  This purchase will be 
made through our HP partner, Heartland Business Systems.   
  
 

QTY Model Cost 
28 HP 810 Convertible Tablet w/ 

accessories and warranty 
  $35,852 

20 HP 840 Laptop w/accessories 
and warranty 

  $25,180 

    $61,032 

 
 

 
 

Elizabeth Janowiak 
Director of Technology 
Geneva School District 

 

   
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
630/463-3070 
630/463-3079 (fax) 
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